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1. Reference is made to your Privacy Act request to the Office of the 
Assistant Secretary of Defense (OASD) for all records maintained within 
the Department of Defense pertaining to you. On 24 March 1977, your 
request (consisting of correspondence between you and OASD during the period 
16 January to 5 May 1977) was referred to The Adjutant General, Department 
of the Army (TAG, DA) for processing under the Privacy Act. Your request 
was further referred to this office by TAG on 2 June 1977 and was received 
on 3 June 1977. 

2. An initial request under the Freedom of Information Act was received in 
this office from DA on 20 February 1975, regarding your various letters to 
the General Counsel, DA, requesting Army intelligence records pertaining to 
you. To assist the General Counsel, this office reported on 24 February 
1975, that a check of the automated Defense Central Index of Investigations 
(DCII), to include the Name Only and Non-Standard Indexes, and a search of 
the Investigative Records Repository (IRR) at this Headquarters, had been 
made with negative results. In addition, there was no record in the DCII 
Impersonal Title Index or in IRR regarding the Coq d'Or Press. Further 
search of the office files within this Agency failed to produce any infor-
mation bearing on your request. 

3. On 16 and 22 March 1977, the Central Intelligence Agency (CIA) referred 
an Army-originated document to TAG, DA for determination as to its releas-
ability to you in response to your request to the CIA for Warren Commission 
documents. This request was further referred to this office on 25 March 
1977. By letter, dated 30 March 1977, this office forwarded to you the 
Army-originated material referred by the CIA. 

4. This office has reconsidered all of the background data furnished by 
you in your letters. In addition, another search of records maintained at 
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the IRR was completed, this date, and revealed no record pertaining to you. 
Included were checks conducted with the DCII and with the Microfilm Division 
and Special Records Division of IRR. A physical check of file shelves of 
IRR was also conducted, utilizing your Social Security Account Number. Also, 
the following elements of this Agency were checked for information concerning 
you, with negative results: 

Directorate of Counterintelligence 
US Army Operational Security Group, 902d Military Intelligence Group 
Directorate of Operations 
US Army Special Operations Detachment 
US Army Administrative Survey Detachment 

5. In summary, additional detailed and exhaustive searches have been made 
by this office and IRR in an attempt to locate information concerning you; 
however, no records identifiable with your request are known to exist. If 
you have any further questions, you may contact the Freedom of Information 
Center, US Army Intelligence Agency, US Army Intelligence and Security 
Command, ATTN: IACI-CAF, Fort Meade, Maryland 20755. The telephone numbers 
are (301) 677-4501/4743. 

FOR THE COMMANDER: 

( 
THOMAS F. C NLEY 
Chief, Freedom of Information Center 

CF: 
OASD (FPA-460) 
HQDA (DAAG-AMR-S) (PA 77-137) 

2 


